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We are doing to Tokyo, Japan this May/June with some of our Chi

Alpha staff and students! We will be serving the local Chi Alpha
ministry in Tokyo by helping to meet and connect with new
students on different university campuses. Less than 1% of all of
Japan is evangdelical Christian, and most people live their life never

hearing the name of Jesus. Unfortunately, the suicide rate there is

one of the highest in the world, and their people are surrounded by
hopelessness and loneliness. We are praying that the Lord guides us
to share His Good News with those who don’t know Him in Japan.




This trip, we will also be able to connect with Sarah’s friends in
Japan that she hasn't seen in many years. As some of you may
know, Sarah went on two ministry trips to Japan in collede. She has
continued to have a burden for the country of Japan which has
poured over to me, and she has stayed connected to many friends
she ministered to while there.

WILL YOU HELP US

/GET TO JAPAN? |

We are raising $6,000 for both of us
to be a part of this trip. This includes

airfare, housing, food costs, and transit

while there. gél;

We need your help to bring the hope of
Jesus to Japan! Can we count on you to
help us dget there?




